UNIVERSITY OF MIAMI CORAL GABLES, FLORIDA 33124

February 28, 1966

OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT

POLICY STATEMENT

To:

All Faculty, Administration, and Staff

From:

Henry King Stanford

Subject:

Non-discrimination Policy of the University

The Board of Trustees, at its meeting of February 15, 1966, broadened the scope of the University's non-discrimination policy which referred to admission of students, and which was adopted originally on January 31, 1961.

The new policy reads as follows:

"RESOLVED, that it is the policy of the University of Miami that no citizen of the United States or any other person within the jurisdiction thereof shall, on the ground of race, creed, color or national origin, be excluded from participation in, be denied the benefits of, or be subjected to discrimination under any program or activity of the University."

Henry Ting Stanford.